
EDC Recommended Dialogue  

 

 

1. Introduce yourself. 

 

2. How is your business doing?  What are the 3 biggest challenges you are facing right 

now? 

 

3. Are you aware the EDC is hosting monthly webinars on the third Monday of the month at 

6pm?  The next meeting is scheduled for May18. 

a. The link to these webinars is emailed in addition to being posted on the village 

website. Are you receiving these emails, if not are you interested? 

b. Are there any topics you would be interested in having the EDC cover? 

 

4. How can the EDC best help you?  

 

5. In the future, once the Covid-19 crisis has passed, would you be interested in quarterly 

breakfasts with the EDC and other Long Grove business owners? 

 

6. Is this the best way to contact you? 

 

 


